
 
 
 
 
 

West Branch Susquehanna Restoration Coalition  
Meeting Report 

Tuesday, September 11, 2018 
.  
 
Opening This meeting of the West Branch Susquehanna Restoration Coalition was called to order at 6:01 

pm by Rachel Kester. The meeting was held at Irvin Park, Curwensville, PA. 
 
Present The meeting was attended by: Rachel Kester, Eli Long, Ken Undercoffer, Joyce McKay, Mick 

McKay, Terry O’Connor, Spring Stiles, Art Rose, and Delores Rose. 
 
Information and Discussion Items 
 
Item 1:  Introductions: Those present introduced themselves and stated the group(s) they represent. 
 
Item 2:  The minutes of the July 10, 2018 meeting were distributed and reviewed. There were no additions or 

corrections. 
 
Item 3:  Rachel Kester, Trout Unlimited, provided an AMD funding and policy update and reminded the group of 

upcoming grant deadlines. She told the group that the federal Land and Water Conservation Fund is due to 
expire at the end of September. This fund provides money for community recreation and conservation 
projects on public lands across the nation. Members were encouraged to contact their legislators and 
express the importance of these funds to their projects. 

 
Item 4: Watershed updates were provided by those present on behalf of the organization(s) that they represent. 

 
 
The next meeting will be held on December 11, 2018 at the Clinton County Conservation District’s 
Environmental Learning Center.                                            


